James Neave

From: Paul Madden

Sent: 14 May 2024 15:21

To: James Neave

Subject: RE: WSCC/015/24 - Crawley Transfer Station - Clarification sought from WMS 10 05 24

Hi James, to confirm , the Hopoast recycling centre would not be a suitable location for the transfer of such waste.
The temporary measure using the HDC yard is also not suitable and that leaves Crawley as the nearest transfer
station. The Crawley site also suits as the nearest site to the Redhill landfill ( the final disposal destination).

We will continue to explore other options within the HDC area, but these are not likely to be available in the short
term.

Regards
Paul

Paul Madden, Recycling & Contracts Manager, Wastes Management Services,
West Sussex County Council
Address: 1st Floor Northleigh, County Hall, West Street, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RG

From: James Neave <James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 3:12 PM
To: Paul Madden
Subject: WSCC/015/24 - Crawley Transfer Station - Clarification sought from WMS 10 05 24

Paul,
Please do redirect me if you are not the correct person in WSCC Waste Management regarding the following query.

With regard to the current Biffa application seeking to allow the transfer of dog waste at the Crawley TS
(WSCC/015/24), you will see in response to one of my planning queries Biffa have deferred to WSCC Waste
Management around options considered for the bulking of Horsham dog waste prior to onward transfer.

| would be grateful if you could briefly explain why Crawley TS is considered a sustainable location for bulking of the
dog waste? Would | be correct that there are currently no other suitable waste management facilities in the
Horsham area (noting that Hop Oast Depot is not strictly a waste management facility) and that the nearest
alternative transfer stations would be East Grinstead of Burgess Hill? That being the case, would it be true that
Crawley is the nearest TS available to Horsham for this waste which ultimately is disposed of at Redhill Landfill?

Happy to have a quick chat if that helps.

James

James Neave| Principal Planner, Planning Services, West Sussex County Council
Location: Ground Floor Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, PO19 1RH
Internal: 25571 | External: (+44) 033022 25571| E-mail: james.neave@westsussex.gov.uk






